
27 December 2023 

Dear Chris, 

Thanks very much for all of your help toward the final acceptance of our manuscript for publication in 

the Cryosphere. As very little has been published about glacial and climate change processes in the 

Kanchenjunga region of Nepal, we hope that the paper will facilitate an increased understanding of 

contemporary and future cryospheric hazards in the region, as well as government- and village-based 

mitigation opportunities.  

All the best, 
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